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MEMORANDUM
DATE: December 18, 2024
TO: Albemarle County School Board
FROM: Matthew S. Haas, Ed.D., SuperinteW\/
RE: 2025 Clerk of the Board Appointment

I recommend Christine Thompson serve as the Clerk of the Albemarle County School

Board for the organizational year beginning January 9, 2025.

If there are any questions, please contact me.
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